Town of Norwood

Dear Town of Norwood Resident:

Dog Owners,

It is time once again to renew the license for your dog (s) with the Town of Norwood. The renewals are due the 1%
day of the year and are valid for one year. Please come to the Town Hall with the current vaccination record and
purchase your new license. Spayed or neutered dogs are $10. All others are $20.

Please keep in mind that all dogs while being walked or exercised within the Town of Norwood shall be on a leash
no longer than 6 feet in length and in direct control of the owner/handler. If the dog is not on a leash it will
considered to be running at large.

Thank You

Town Clerk

Snow Plowing:

During winter months to help facilitate and manage our streets and alleyway, the Town of Norwood Public Works
Department will be following these guidelines. We are requesting your assistance in aiding us in managing snow
removal more effectively.

e All snow will be plowed from the center of the road to the right shoulder.

e All snow that falls on your property shall stay on your property. Please do not plow snow into the streets
as this will cause traffic hazards.

e  Public Works will open the streets in the town first, then as time allows, they will remove snow blocking
driveways.

e If you have a special need to get out of your driveway that may be blocked by snow, please call Tim
Lippert at 729-0112 to request your driveway to be opened and Public Works will be there as soon as
possible.

Thank You,
Norwood Public Works

Removal of Snow from All Sidewalks:

Per Norwood Municipal Codes 4-2-2 (B) and 5-3-9, it is the sole responsibility of the property owner/renter, in the
Town of Norwood, to remove the snow and ice from the sidewalks adjoining the property within twelve (12) hours
after the cessation of such snowfall or accumulation of ice. We are requesting your assistance in keeping the
sidewalks in the Town of Norwood passable and to ensure the health, safety and welfare to all foot traffic.

The Town of Norwood and CDOT requests that when removing snow from the sidewalks on Grand Avenue, that
Business owners and their personnel put snow from the sidewalks at least three (3) feet from the curb and gutter.
This practice will alleviate the snow pack and ice buildup in the gutters/drainage and will allow CDOT snowplows to
pick the snow up and move it to the center of Grand Avenue. Business owners, please remind drivers of the
delivery trucks to refrain from parking in the turning lane to deliver goods during the winter.

The Town of Norwood requires that no vehicles be parked on Grand Avenue between the hours of 2 A.M. to 6
A.M. That is the scheduled time that CDOT clears the gutters of snow.

Thanks for all your time, effort and assistance in making Norwood a safer place. Please call 327-4288 with any
questions.

Thank You,

Town Administrator



